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Dear Sir:

Thank , ~or seeing that we received an early copy of the DES related
to the Decommissioning of the Edgemont Uranium Mill . We are very pleased
that this step is being taken and hope planning and a tion will follow.
Af ter enough review and discussion we may have some comments but they will
be minor and hopefully helpful, in general the residents, the city officials
and others in the area will pr.)bably approve the recommendations and hope
it will resolve the conflicts *. hat have been ongoing in the past few years.

Please keep us informed of future developments and in turn we will
forward any concerns or problems in an honest approach to the best interests
of everyone.

Sincerely yours

- . W6
Peter W. Zelmet
Mayor, Edgemont, S.D. 57735
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